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Weekly newsletter 

Friday 19th January 2024 
 

 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We’ve had a great week here at Emmanuel this week, with a couple of visitors from Camden Learning 
seeing our school and being thoroughly impressed with the engagement with learning from children all 
over the school. The heating still continues to be an issue, and we’d like to thank you for your patience 
and understanding on the matter.  Rest assured that the classrooms are warm, as are group rooms, so it’s 
just corridors and the hall that are chilly.  We will update you on the boiler situation, but please do speak 
to me if you have any concerns.  
 
Drama Workshops 
Some fantastic drama workshops took place today for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. It was lovely to see 
them listening carefully, expressing themselves and working beautifully as a team.  
 
Coming Up 
Next week we look forward to Reception’s trip to the Natural History Museum, plus Science workshops 
for Omega classes and Year 5’s trip to the Crick Institute.  Watch this space for photos! 
 
Sharing Assemblies 

Years 1 to 6 will present a sharing assembly this term, with more details to follow about Reception and 

Nursery.  We have chosen Wednesdays this time around, to share out the days that we are celebrating.  

We very much hope you are able to join us. 

 

Year 6 - Wednesday 24th January: 2.30pm-3pm 

Year 3 - Wednesday 31st January: 2.30pm-3pm 

Year 4 - Wednesday 7th February: 2.30pm-3pm 

Year 1 - Wednesday 28th February: 2.30pm-3pm 

Year 2 - Wednesday 6th March: 2.30pm-3pm 

Year 5 Easter play - Wednesday 27th March: 10am-11am  

 

Wishing you a lovely weekend,  

Miss Roscoe and the Emmanuel Team 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Diary Dates – click here for our school calendar 
 
 

 

 
 
Attendance 
Our school target for attendance is 96%.  This week, well done to Year 6! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Attendance 
Nursery  96.9% 

Reception 93% 

Year 1 95.3% 

Year 2 97.9% 

Year 3 95.4% 

Year 4 93.7% 

Year 5 93.7% 

Year 6 99.2% 

School  95.6 

https://www.emmanuel.camden.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

School visionaries 
Congratulations to these children for showing our school vision and values this week:  

From Alpha to Omega - life in all its fullness. (John 10:10)  
 
 

 

Ottilie and Zachary in Nursery 
Clara and Elias in Reception 
William and Zachary in Year 1 
Alex F and Dias in Year 2 
Louisa and Euan in Year 3 
Vivienne and Mohamed in Year 4  
Alex Z and Sebastien F in Year 5 
Tom and Alexa in Year 6  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 


